Lease with GCC

Jackson Hill, Rob Eldridge and Tony Haworth met with IFS (Paul Chapman, Greg Brownlow and
two members of their Board) primarily to find out if IFS would give their full support to us in
attaining a new lease or go their separate way. The IFS was granted 2 weeks after which they would
give us a final decision.




